MISSIONARY REPORT
EVANGELISTS OCTAVIO AND GABY RAMIREZ

Dear pastors and beloved church:

First of all, we want to thank God for what he has done and will continue to do so that
he can continue to spread his gospel.

Thank each of you for your prayers and offerings as they have been a great blessing,
hoping to continue counting on them.

During the month of May 2022 we went to India with the project "The true gospel” which
consisted of visiting several villages since in each of them there is a great influence of
different religions, taking into account that in that country it is prohibited the gospel of
our Lord Jesus Christ, for which it was done cautiously but never selling our convictions.
During this tour we were blessed to see many people making decisions and making a
confession of faith for our Lord.

It was an exhausting but very blessed month, for which we are committed to following

up on these villages and continuing to work in others.

There was an average of 280 people saved.




In the month of December 2022 we went to the country of Venezuela with the purpose
of supporting churches with our ministry of evangelization, we spent 15 days in Motatan
state of Truijillo, in the Alpha and Omega Baptist Church, in which a campaign was
organized for children having excellent results, financial support was given to said
church to put a firm footing.

From there we continue our trip to the Pefla de Horeb Baptist Church in Barquisimeto
helping with evangelization, preparing the breakfasts that are delivered daily to the
community, as well as financial support for the construction of a staircase. Likewise,
they participated in a Biblical Olympics where around 200 children attended, having a
satisfactory experience because each child learned different verses from the Bible.

We went to the Escudo de la Fe Baptist Church in Barquisimeto to help preach on
Sunday morning.

We continue our trip to the state of Portuguesa visiting the El Calvario Baptist Church
We continued our trip to Gaflango, evangelizing and preaching at the Puerto de Dios
Baptist Church, this church was financially supported when we returned to Houston Tx
doing a harvest to raise funds and thus send what was promised.

And finally we went to the capital of Caracas to the Baptist church La Biblia Abierta,
where the word was preached on Sunday afternoon.

It is worth mentioning that in each and every one of the churches there has always been
evangelistic work and we support each of the activities established by the church or
specific needs in which we work.

While we still have to go through the western area of Venezuela, we return with a great
load for those souls, we pray asking God to supply for our return.

Honor and glory is for our Lord Savior Jesus Christ.



Acknowledging with great gratitude their support for this missionary work.
Thank you brothers for your offerings and your prayers and we encourage you to
continue praying for these your servants.

God bless you, we love you Octavio and Gaby Ramirez
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